
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

18. ADDITIONAL CHARGES UNDER THE TRADE WASTE BYLAW 
 
 The Committee considered this report in conjunction with the deputations from the Canterbury 

Manufacturers Association and as recorded in the report on that deputation decided to defer 
consideration of this matter to a later date.  It requested that an additional report be provided to the 
June 2004 meeting of the Committee giving a detailed legal opinion on the Council’s requirement to 
phase out the domestic equivalent allowance and on the implications of implementing the phase-out 
of the allowance over a six-year period. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


